
 

 

28th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Wacky Woody Children’s Entertainer 
 

We have booked an exciting Christmas treat for the children in Nursery! We have invited a 

children’s entertainer to come into school on the afternoon of Friday 15th December. Wacky 

Woody has over 14 years’ experience as a professional in the entertainment industry. The show 

will begin at 2:00pm and will contain an educational and animated theme.  

 

A minimum contribution of £3.50 to cover the cost of the performance would be appreciated. 

If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the performance may have to be cancelled. Please 

return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 

amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Thursday 14th December. Alternatively, 

payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 

entitled to the performance being funded by school.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
Khadijah Iqbal & Helen James 
Nursery Teachers 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Wacky Woody Children’s Entertainer 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________  Class:_____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Wacky Woody performance  [   ]  
 
I enclose a contribution of £3.50 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as 
appropriate) 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ___________________________________ Date:__________________ 
 


